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ST. HENRY R.C. CHURCH 

82 West 29th Street 
Bayonne, New Jersey 07002 

Our Mission 
The Parish Family of St. Henry  

seeks to continue the mission started by its founders over a century ago.   
With Jesus Christ as our model, centered in the Eucharist,  

we will teach the gospel message and apply it to our everyday lives.  
Our family will be a shining beacon of Christian hope and love  

to the people of Bayonne. 

January 28, 2018  -  Fourth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

RECTORY & PARISH OFFICE 
   Phone:  201-436-0857                  Fax:  201-823-4611 
         Email:  sthenryrc@optonline.net 
        Website:  www.sthenryrc.org 
 

Served by: 
 

     Pastor:         Rev. Raul Gaviola 
     Parochial Vicar:         Rev. Alfie A. Pangilinan 
 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION OFFICE 
   Phone:  201-339-0319 
            OR   908-612-6674 
         Email: mariepope217@aol.com 
 

Served by: 
     Director of Religious Education:        Marie Pope 
     Youth Ministers:  Rev. Alfie Pangilinan 
    Marie Pope 

____________________ 
 

Director of Music Ministries:      Chad Perry 
         201-935-5727 
 

Trustees:   Claire Latwis and Bernard (Jay) Jablonski 
 

Parish School:  We are part of an excellent co-sponsored 
Elementary school  -  All Saints Catholic Academy.  For 
more information, call 201-443-8384 or visit website 
www.ascabayonne.org 

____________________ 
 

Mass Schedule 
The Lord’s Day 
 Saturday Eve: 5:30 PM 
 Sunday: 8 AM, 10 AM, 12 PM 
Saturdays:  8:30 AM 
Weekdays:  8:30 AM & 12:05 PM 
Holy Days: (see inside bulletin for Mass times) 
National Holidays: 9:00 AM 
 
 
 

Parish Access Center: (Hudson County) 201-798-9958 

Novenas 
Miraculous Medal Novena:  Saturdays after 8:30 AM Mass;  
St. Jude Novena:  Wednesdays after the 8:30 AM and12:05 PM 
Masses 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturdays 9  -  9:30 AM   and   4:30  -  5:15 PM 
Confessions will be heard any time at the Rectory.  Please call 
201-436-0857. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
First Sunday of each month at 1:30 PM.  Call the Parish Office 
to make arrangements.  Baptismal Instruction will be sched-
uled prior to Baptism.  There are no Baptisms during Lent. 
 

Sacrament of Marriage 
     Please call the Parish Office to make arrangements as soon 
as possible to insure time for adequate preparation for this 
Sacrament.  We look forward to helping you prepare for your 
wedding day and marriage. 
     Blessing of your Marriage:  If you have been married civilly 
or in another religious tradition, and would like to have your 
marriage blessed in the Roman Catholic Church, please call 
the parish priests for more information. 
 

Teaching the Good News 
Grades Pre-K to 5, Catch-Up, RCIC, Special Needs Children:  
Sundays 8:45—9:45 AM 
Grades 1 to 5:  Wednesdays 3:45—5 PM 
Junior High (Gr. 6, 7, 8):  Tuesday Evenings 6:45—8 PM 
Grade 9 Confirmation:  1st & 2nd Sun. of ea. Month, 10:30—
11:55 AM, followed by 12 PM Mass (beginning October) 
 

To Become Catholic or Complete the Sacraments 
For details about a life-changing journey called the Rite of 
Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) for those who have not 
been Baptized and wish to do so; or information for Baptized 
Catholics (children, teens or adults) who have not yet celebrat-
ed the Sacraments of  First Eucharist and/or Confirmation and 
now wish to do so,  please call Marie Pope at 201-339-0319. 
 

Sacrament of the Sick/Homebound 
Anointing:  Anytime upon request in the home of the sick. 
Communion:  A priest or Eucharistic Minister of the parish 
will bring Communion to those parishioners confined to 
home.  Please call the rectory. 
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Mass Intentions for the Week 
 
 

 SATURDAY, January 27th 
5:30 PM  Mary Lombardi 
 SUNDAY, January 28th 
8:00 AM Anthony Gargiulo 
10:00 AM  Manuel Senande 
12:00 PM Dec. Mem. Callas Family 
 MONDAY, January 29th 
8:30 AM Deacon Lawrence F. Dee (37th Ann.) 
12:05 PM Bill & Michael Cleary 
 TUESDAY, January 30th 
830 AM  Anthony Gargiulo 
12:05 PM Maria Polera 
 WEDNESDAY, January 31st 
8:30 AM Anthony Gargiulo 
12:05 PM Gioachino Marino 
 THURSDAY, February 1st 
8:30 AM John, Mary & Michael Simko 
12:05 PM Christabal O’Donnel 
 FIRST FRIDAY, February 2nd 
8:30 AM James O’Donnell 
12:05 PM Vito Aiello 
 SATURDAY, February 3rd 
8:30 AM Paulette Ciancimino 
5:30 PM  William Boyd 
 SUNDAY, February 4th 
8:00 AM Josephine O’Halloran 
10:00 AM Florence Giannullo 
12:00 PM Special Intention—Arnan Riyadh Romua 
 
 
 

 

MEMORIALS 
SANCTUARY LAMP 

In Memory of Gary Garrander 
from Lorraine Koscielecki 

ALTAR BREAD 
In Memory of Eugene Szklarski 

from Mark & Lynn Sanzo & Family 
ALTAR WINE 

In Memory of Rev. Gerard Lombardo 
from Eileen Kmec 

Pray for... 
Please continue to keep in your prayers the sick members, fam-
ily and friends of our parish:  Connie Piser,  Karen Mengo, 
Diane Corcoran, Ruth Burke, James Leung, Rich  
Marchitto, Nicholas Anthony Barresi, Mary Phillips-
Borzelli, Daniel Gilligan, Sal Fogu, Joanie Robin,  
Kimberly Allen,  Georgene Kennedy, Dolores Philips, 
Alessandra Spagnolo, Antoinette Lamberti, Claire Poli, 
John J. Borzelli, George Glom, Kara Sullivan, Gary 
DeCarlo, Michael Sheehan, Irene Bock Fisher, Marie 
Brady, Bill Thomas 

     A famous coach once said that when the team is in trouble and things aren’t going 
well, go back to the basics; when the team is winning and things are going well, go back 
to the basics!  Any renewal program, faith development, or spiritual growth effort has to 
start with the basic core of what it means to believe.  If the foundation is not strong, the 
house will not stand. 
     When it comes to strengthening your faith, if you work on one thing, begin with the 
idea that God is love, who loves us and calls us to love one another.  If we really take 
that belief to heart, it changes how we see God, ourselves and one another.  It would 
change how we pray, how we treat others and how we understand and live our own life.  
Our sense of mission and purpose will be more focused on God’s plan and our role in it. 
     Love is the core of faith, the goal of life and the hope of heaven.  Whatever we do to 
strengthen and deepen our faith will begin with and end in love. 

READINGS FOR THE WEEK…. 
Monday: 2 Sm 15:13-14, 30; 16:5-13; Ps 3:2-3, 4-5, 6-7; Mk 5:1-20 
Tuesday: 2 Sm 18:9-10, 14b, 24-25a, 30–19:3; Ps 86:1-2, 3-4, 5-6; Mk 
5:21-43 
Wednesday: 2 Sm 24:2, 9-17; Ps 32:1-2, 5, 6, 7; Mk 6:1-6 
Thursday: 1 Kgs 2:1-4, 10-12; 1 Chronicles 29:10, 11ab, 11d-12a, 
12bcd; Mk 6:7-13 
Friday: Mal 3:1-4; Ps 24:7, 8, 9, 10; Heb 2:14-18; Lk 2:22-40 or 2:22-32 
Saturday: 1 Kgs 3:4-13; Ps 119:9, 10, 11, 12, 13, 14; Mk 6:30-34 
Sunday: Jb 7:1-4, 6-7; Ps 147:1-2, 3-4, 5-6; 1 Cor 9:16-19, 22-23; Mk 
1:29-39  

Bereavement Ministry 
SUPPORT GROUP 

St. Henry Parish provides a grief support group for pa-
rishioners who have experienced the loss of a loved one 
in the recent past.  We would like to invite you to spend 
some time with others to find support and healing.  
If you are interested in this support group please call 
Jean/St. Henry Parish Office, 201-436-0857.  
Please watch the bulletin and listen for announcement 
at Mass for  an upcoming date. 

    Saturday, February 3rd we celebrate the Feast of 
St. Blaise.  St. Blaise has long been venerated as the  
patron saint for ailments of the throat. 
    The Blessing of Throats will take place at all  
Masses on Saturday, February 3rd and Sunday,  
February 4th. 
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SATURDAY, January 27th 
SUNDAY, January 28th 
8:45 AM Religious Education classes 
10:00 AM Rite of Enrollment—First Eucharist 
1:00 PM Prayer Shawl Ministry 
MONDAY, January 29th 
TUESDAY, January 30th 
10:00 AM ESL 
6:45 PM Religious Education classes 
7:00 PM Choir Rehearsal 
7:30 PM Line Dancing 
WEDNESDAY, January 31st 
3:45 PM Religious Education classes 
7:00 PM SJMJ 
THURSDAY, February 1st 
10:00 AM ESL 
6:30 PM ESL 
FRIDAY, February 2nd 
10:00 AM Friday Morning Faith Sharing 
7:00 PM Gatekeepers 
7:00 PM SJMJ 
SATURDAY, February 3rd 
SUNDAY, February 4th 
8:45 AM Religious Education classes 
10:30 PM Confirmation classes 
11:00 AM Rosary Society meeting 
1:00 PM Prayer Shawl Ministry 
1:30 PM Baptisms 

St. Henry Parish NEWS 

Religious Education… 

Join Us… 
 TUESDAYS:  7:30 PM, LINE DANCING, Parish Center. No 

experience necessary! For more info. call Norma Lardizabal 
at 201-844-4475. 

 WEDNESDAYS:  7:30 PM, Devotion to Our Mother of Perpet-
ual Help, every Wednesday at 7:30 PM.  First Wednesday—
Novena Mass @7:30 PM—St. Benedict Chapel. 

 FRIDAYS:   10:00 AM, Scripture Study/Faith Sharing.  Recto-
ry Conference Room.  Bring your Bible. 

 FRIDAYS:   7:30 PM, Gatekeepers   Charismatic Prayer  
        Community, every Friday at 7:30 PM.  First Friday - Novena 
        and Healing Mass @ 7:30 PM, St. Benedict Chapel. 
         2nd & 3rd Fridays:  Join Fr. Alfie Pangilinan, Parochial  
         Vicar of St. Henry Church, in our BIBLE STUDY GROUP,  
          as he guides us and helps us explore and discuss the Word  
          of the Lord together. 
        Novena to Señor Santo Nino every Friday @7:30 PM, St.  
        Henry’s Parish Center. 
 SUNDAYS:  Prayer Shawl Ministry,  1—3 PM. In the Rectory. 

A very special thank you to all our parishioners and friends 
who supported our Religious Education fundraiser from Joe 
Corbi’s product line of pizza, cookies, etc.  Thank you to those 
who didn’t wish to purchase items, but made a monetary  
donation anyway.  Very special thanks to the hard working 
moms who coordinated this entire process.  We appreciate 
your giving of your time, talent and treasure:  Erin Aidukas, 
Aida Lopez and CarolGonzalez.  We received $300 for our 
youth fund from this fundraiser which will help with the 
many activities for the youth of our parish.   
 
Special thanks to Aida Lopez and Nichole Marchitto who, 
along with the youth of our parish, decorated our St. Henry 
school with colorful posters, banners, etc.  Aida also took  
pictures of our catechists and volunteers for our bulletin board 
in the first floor hallway outside the Religious Education of-
fice.  Stop by and see your child/children’s catechists’  
pictures. Thank you Aida, Nicole and everyone else who gave 
of their time, talent and treasure to enhance learning about 
God with all the visuals placed around the school. 
 
Special thank you to all our Confirmation candidates and their 
families who cooked, made salads, picked up bread desserts, 
milk, etc. from local businesses, set up and served food and 
cleaned up.  Through the many years of our candidates  and 
their families being involved with helping with the Bayonne 
Soup kitchen, the experience has been and continues to be a 
“monumental” for all!  Our St. Henry signature menu each 
year is mini meatloaves, mashed potatoes, corn, salad, desserts 
and fresh fruits.  Special thanks to the Senerchia Butcher & 
Deli for meals, the Little Food Café for the brownies, Judicke 
Bakery, Palanto Bakery and 16th Street Fruit & Vegetable  
Market,to give to those in need. 
 
A great time was had by all the children and their families 
who attended our January Parish Family Children’s BINGO.  
Thanks to Rich Marchitto, Roel Lopez, Aida Lopez, Carol  
Gonzalez and Sebastian Jefferson who facilitated this event. 
 

IMPORTANT 
There will be NO Family Time in February and no Sunday 
Religious Education classes on Sunday, February 18th 
(President’s weekend and Miss Pope’s birthday).  Our next 
Parish Family Time will be Sunday, March 18th, Children’s 
BINGO.  All are welcome.  Refreshments!  Free will offering. 

NEXT St. Henry FLEA MARKET 
SATURDAY, February 17th, 9 AM—3 PM 

For more information, or to rent tables, 
call Barbara Silvay at 201-339-0319. 

St. Henry’s Prayer Shawl Ministry  meets every 
Sunday from 1—3 PM in the Rectory office.  We welcome 
anyone interested in joining us!  Yarn or monetary donations 
are always gratefully accepted and may be dropped off at 
the Parish Office, 82 West 29th St., 9 AM—4 PM weekdays. 
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OTHER HAPPENINGS  -  In and Around Bayonne & the Archdiocese of Newark 

FEEL GOOD ABOUT YOURSELF… 
Donate Blood.  NEW JERSEY BLOOD SER-
VICES hold their blood drives the 2nd Friday of 
each month in the PINE ROOM of St. Henry’s 
School.  The next drive will take place Friday, 
February 9th, 2018 at 1 PM—7 PM.  Questions /
schedule an appointment for whole blood or 

ALYX (automated collection for red cells), call 1-800-933-2566.  
Appts. encouraged, walk-ins welcome!  For platelets, call  1-866-
758-5387. 
 

MARIST HIGH SCHOOL, Bayonne announces a new 
program:  Marist Community and Continuing Education.   
Courses are available for adults, tweens and teens.  The goal of 
the program is to offer fun classes as well as courses that offer 
an opportunity for professional advancement.  There are some  
brochures detailing the courses offered in the lobby of Church.  
For more information, call or email Roxann D’Alessio, Director of 
Community and Continuing Education at 201-437-4545, Ext. 
333, rdalessio@marist.org. 
 

ST VINCENT DE PAUL CHURCH, Bayonne will have 
Eucharistic celebration, Adoration, Exposition & Benediction 
every First Friday of the month beginning February 2nd, 7 PM. 
 

BOYSCOUT TROOP 19 Lenten Fish Fry Fundrais-
er will take place on Friday, March 2nd, 6—8 PM at the St. 
John Paul II Parish Center at Our Lady of Mount Carmel, 39 
East 22nd St., Bayonne.  Pre-sale cost is $20 ($25 at the door).  
Includes fish & chips, coleslaw and your choice of soda or a bot-
tle of water.  Table reservations available upon request.  50/50 
and raffle tickets can be purchased by calling Grace Porcelli at 
201-892-6376. 
 
 
From the ARCHDIOCESE OF NEWARK… 
 
SUPPORT GROUPS FOR PARENTS GRIEVING 
THE DEATH OF A CHILD, sponsored by the Office of 
Family Life Ministries of the Archdiocese of Newark, are led by 
trained facilitators—parents who have personally experienced 
the death of a child.  Groups meet: 
St. Thomas the Apostle Church Parish Center, 60 Byrd Ave., 
Bloomfield, first Wednesday of each month 7:30 PM; St. Peter 
the Apostle Church Rectory Basement, 445 Fifth Ave., River 

SUPPORT GROUP LISTING:  The Archdio-
cese of Newark now has a listing of all parish based 
support groups within the Archdiocese (such as bereave-
ment, separated/divorced, loss of a child, single parent…) 
on their website:  http://www.rcan.org/general-bereavement-
support-groups.   
 
Morning of Healing for Perinatal Loss—The 
offices of Family & Respect Life are offering a Morning of 
Healing to support families who have experienced the loss 
of a child due to miscarriage, stillbirth or neo-natal death.  
We invite all parents, siblings, grandparents and others who 
are affected by the loss of a baby, either recently or long 
ago.  Agenda includes presentations, small group discus-
sions, a memorial service, resources and fellowship.  Lunch 
and refreshments provided.  Saturday, February 17th, 
8:30 AM—12:30 PM, St. Thomas the Apostle Church, 60 
Byrd Ave., Bloomfield.  Free of charge and babysitting is 
provided.  For more information, call 973-497-4327.  Must 
register online at:  Events.rcan.org/PerinatalLoss. 
 

WORLD DAY FOR CONSECRATED LIFE will be 
celebrated on Friday, February 2nd in the Cathedral Basili-
ca at 7:30 PM.  We recognize and give thanks for those 
who have consecrated their lives to God and the Church 
through the vows of poverty, chastity and obedience.   
Cardinal Joseph Tobin invites all to gather with Evening 
Prayer with the blessing and lighting of candles and honor-
ing of Jubilarians. 
 

Marriage Anniversary Liturgies—2018 
The Archdiocese of Newark will honor those couples in the 
Archdiocese who will be celebrating 5, 25 or 50 years of 
Christian marriage in the year 2018.  The Liturgies will be 
celebrated by Cardinal Joseph Tobin  at 3:00 PM in the  
Cathedral Basilica of the Sacred Heart in Newark: 
 Sunday, April 29th    -    5 years and 25 years 
 Sunday, May 6th        -    50 years 
Members of St. Henry Parish who wish to participate in this 
wonderful recognition of the strength and stability of Chris-
tian marriage in today’s society, are asked to call Jean at 
the Rectory office to register, 201-436-0857.  As there are 
deadlines for registration, please call ASAP. 

How to Report Abuse  The Archdiocese takes very seriously any and all 
allegations of sexual misconduct by members of the clergy, Religious and lay 
staff of the Archdiocese.  We encourage anyone with knowledge of an act of 
sexual misconduct to inform us immediately so that we may take appropriate 
action to protect others and provide support to victims of sexual abuse.  Indi-
viduals who wish to report allegation of sexual misconduct may do so by 
calling the  Archdiocesan Office of Child & Youth Protection at 973-497-4011. 

Parish NEWS continued... 

Catholic Charities Donation Bins 
Catholic Charities reaches out to those who have very limited 
resources.  Help to continue their mission by contributing to 
the Catholic Charities donation bins, located in the St. Henry’s 
School parking lot (28th St. & Ave. C).  Donated items are sold 
and the proceeds are used to support the many programs for 
the needy provided by Catholic Charities. 

IMPORTANT NOTE:  Breakable items (dishes, glasses, etc. 
and items which will not fit into the bin, cannot be accepted.  
No items are to be left outside the bins.  We appreciate your 
cooperation. 

Rosary Society NEWS… 
Our Annual Baby Items Drive for Good Counsel Home for 
single mothers who choose life is ongoing.  A collection bin 
will be in the vestibule of the church.  Suggested items 
baby wipes, shampoo, soap, lotion, diapers… 
 

Our next meeting is Sunday, February 4th following the 10 
AM Mass and recitation of the Rosary.  All ladies of the 
parish are welcome to attend the meeting, and all parish-
ioners are invited to pray the Rosary after Mass. 
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FOOD NEEDED!  With more and more people in 
need coming to us for food, our supply quickly becomes deplet-
ed. Your donations of non-perishable foods, would be greatly 
appreciated:  soups, tomato sauce, peanut butter, box/bag 
rice, box/can potatoes, cereals, oatmeal, pasta, tuna, other 
canned, jarred or boxed food items such as fruits, meats, 
etc.  Food may be left in the boxes in church or brought directly 
to the parish office.  THANK YOU!! 

Food Pantry Availability 
ST. HENRY FOOD PANTRY located in our Rectory Office, is 
available TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS, 10 AM—12 NOON 
(ONLY).   NOTE:  Bring current picture ID. 
 

   As part of our partnership with St. Vincent de Paul  
Parish, St. Henry Bayonne parishioners who are in need of 
food may access the Food Pantry at St. Vincent’s.  The Pantry 
will be open Thursday February 1st & 15th, 3—5 PM, and is 
located in the Rectory basement (entrance 46th St. ground 
level, near garage).  IMPORTANT:  In order to receive food 
you must indicate that you are from St. Henry Parish and bring 
with you current picture I.D. and current proof of residence 
(utility bill indicating your address in Bayonne).  See Mary Ann 
A. with any questions while you are there. 
ST. VINCENT’S SOUP KITCHEN will take place on the above 
Thursdays, 5—6 PM in the Church basement. 

PARISH CENTER RENTAL  -  

If you are interested in renting our Parish Center (28th 
Street, behind the Church) for private parties, please call 
Jean DiPillo at 201-436-0857, 9 AM—4 PM, Monday through 
Friday, for availability and more information. 

Parish Registration 

     Formal membership with the parish in which you feel 
comfortable creates a sense of family.  Your parish is your 
spiritual home.  We invite you to register with St. Henry 
Parish.  If you are not sure whether or not you are already 
registered, call Jean at the rectory office—201-436-0857.  
However, if you are not receiving offering envelopes or  
various parish mailings, chances are you are not registered.  
Keep in mind that a person is not automatically a registered 
member because they were married here, were brought up 
here or attended St. Henry’s school.  To register, come to the 
rectory office, between 9 AM and 4 PM weekdays and  
simply complete a registration card.  If this is not possible, 
call Jean at the rectory office.   
     Remember that membership with your parish is a re-
quirement if you wish to be a godparent or a sponsor for 
Confirmation.  Parents who wish to have their child bap-
tized or who wish to register their child for religious  
education must be members of the parish.   

Thank You! 
Total Collection for the weekend of 1/21/17:  $6,526.50 

consisting of  -  Church Offering:  $5,998.50 
       (last year, 1/24/2017—$7,397) 

Electronic Giving:  $496 
Children’s Collection:  $32 

_______________________________________ 
 

The Heat and Fuel Collection:  $2,608 
We need $10,000 each week 

in order to meet our expenses 
Thank you for your continued support and generosity! 

To everything there is a season and a time to every purpose  
under heaven (Ecclesiastes 3:11) 

“…a time to be born...”   “a time to love…” 
“… a time to be born to eternal life…” 

Remember in your prayers those of our parish, family, 
friends and community who have recently died,  

especially Catherine DiTommaso & Mary Ransom 
as well as those who have died in the service of our Country 

“…and a time for peace in all the world…” 
Pray for our servicemen and women at home and abroad. 

ASCA News… 
 ASCA will hold a Blood Drive on Thursday, February 

1st, 9 AM to 1 PM at the school.  For more information 
call the school office, 201-443-8384. 

 ASCA’s Student Council sponsors a collection of non-
perishable food items and paper goods each month.  
Items collected during January were donated to various 
parish food pantries. 

 ASCA’s Home School Association is sponsoring a 
“Cupcake Wars” on Saturday, February 10th, 7—9 PM 
in the ASCA cafeteria.  Cost is $5, but is free for partici-
pants.   

 ASCA’s Student Council is holding a “Pops for Puerto 
Rico” fundraiser benefiting United for Puerto Rico 
(Hurricane Irma and Maria Relief).  During the week of 
January 29th through February 2nd the Student Council 
will be selling Valentine lollipops and pencils to assist 
the victims of the storms. 

 Open House for perspective new families are held 
Wednesdays, 9 AM to 11 AM.  Call 201-443-8384. 

 If you have a child who will be 3, 4 or 5 by October 1, 
2018, consider ASCA’s highly recommended pre-school 
and kindergarten.  Come for a visit or make an appoint-
ment. 

 Check the school website, www.ascabayonne.org for 
additional news and information. 


